
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/16/2017 7:48:19 AM
Subject: RE: Judicial Council

Go
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:43 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Judicial Council
 
Good Evening,
 
Please find attached the designation letter re- Ken Moffitt.
 
Danny, please review and if there are no changes, please authorize signature.
 
Lily, please add the signature once Danny authorizes.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

mailto:Danny%20Varat
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov

